
 
Quick reminders for next week… 

 

Carol Singing – Saturday 8th December 

Do come along tomorrow to Morrisons in St Ives to sing carols to the 

shoppers – the more the merrier!!  Children should wear school 

uniform but please do also ensure that they are warm as we will be 

standing in the foyer  – please feel free to let them wear a Christmas 

hat or tinsel so that we look festive!! We will meet outside Morrisons at 

10am.  

 

 

We Three Kings Nativity 

We are all very excited about the nativity on Monday and Tuesday next 

week. There are still tickets available for all performances if you would like 

more! Do come along.  

 

 

Christingle Service 

Everyone is invited to come along to our Christingle service on 

Wednesday in the Church at 2.30pm. If you are available to help to 

make the Christingles in school on the morning of 12th December, 

please let the school office know. 

 

 

Christmas Dinner / Christmas Jumper Day  

We are inviting children to wear a Christmas jumper to school instead 

of their school jumper/cardigan on Christmas Lunch Day (12th 

December). This is the day before the official fundraising day for Save 

the Children and we are not asking for a donation. However, if you 

would like to make a donation to Save the Children we would be 

happy to bank these on your behalf.  

 
Breakfast with Santa 

Book a place for your child by Wednesday to come and have 

Breakfast with Santa on Friday 14th from 8am.  

You can book at the school office or see a member of the 

STARS team. 

 

 

Christmas shop 

The Christmas shop will also be open to the children on this morning.  

They will have a chance to visit the shop and choose a gift for a 

loved one.  If you wish your child to visit the shop during the morning 

please send money in a named purse or envelope on the day. 

Unfortunately we cannot hold gifts to pay later. 


